
From: Cynthia Bowser <cynthia.l.bowser30@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2024 4:45 PM 
To: Rev. Dr. Robert A.Jackson, Jr. Bethel AME 150 Fairfield AVE <jacksonfamily3@hotmail.com> 
Cc: Capp, Lesley <LCapp@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: Re: Planning Board Meeting - January 30, 2024 
 
 
On Sat, Jan 27, 2024 at 4:43 PM Cynthia Bowser <cynthia.l.bowser30@gmail.com> wrote: 

 
As discussed, I remain opposed to the proposed Marijuana Dispensary at 389 West Main Street 
at the corner of Liberty Street and West Main Street.  The proposed business is a risk and 
negligent to the Quality of Life of people who reside in the area.  It is too close to the 
Jackie Robinson Park as well as the Yerwood Building home to the Boys & Girls Club, St. Joseph 
Parenting Center, Civic & Religious Events as well as 5 churches along with school bus stops. 
 4 churches 
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From: Daphne Dossou <daphnedossou@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 3:09 PM 
To: Capp, Lesley <LCapp@StamfordCT.gov> 
 
Subject: ZB 223-46 - Budr Cannabis Oppose Plan 
 
Hi, 
Please forward to Planning Board: 
 
I Daphne Dossou live on 95 Liberty St Unit C1 and oppose the Marijuana Dispensary at 
389 West Main St.  This location is already very busy with traffic, does not belong around 
residential properties or local businesses such as Bank of America, Churches etc.  Many 
children walk home from the bus stop right near this location and it certainly doesn’t do 
any good having this type of business in our neighborhood. It will have a negative effect 
on the quality of life. I do not want a marijuana business at the corner of my home.  
 
Thanks, 
Daphne Dossou 
 
 


